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News 

 

NACS launched a comparative study on social dialogue in public administration in 

Romania and Norway 

 

Tuesday, 9.12.2014, The National Agency of Civil Servants launched the 

Comparative Study on social dialogue in public administration in Romania and 

Norway. The event took place at the Regional Centre of Continuing Training for the 

Local Public Administration, Bucharest, in the presence of representatives of partners, 

academic environment, mass-media. 

The study was developed within the project Enhancing social dialogue for civil 

servants by Romanian sociologists in collaboration with experts from Fafo Institute for 

Labour and Social Research - Norway. This study focused on obtaining a comparative picture 

of how the social dialogue takes place in Romania and Norway. 

The project is implemented by the National Agency of Civil Servants in 

partnership with Association of Local and Regional Authorities in Norway and the 

Romanian Municipalities Association, and funded through a Grant awarded by the 

Government of Norway through Norway Grants 2009-2014 within the Programme Decent 

Work and Tripartite Dialogue. 

The study can be consulted at www.anfp.gov.ro, project page, available at the section 

Projects / Ongoing Projects. 
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